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05/12/2020 12 58 Support

Dear Mayor and Council, I would like to offer my support to this project for the 
following reasons. 1. It would allow the preservation of he historic RBC 
building. 2. Having more dense offices allows more people to work closer to 
where they live, reducing car dependance and greenhouse gas emissions. 3. 
There is a critical shortage of office space in the City of Vancouver, which is 
driving up rents and damaging the local economy. Thank you for listening. 
Elias Rieger

Elias 
Rieger Kerrisdale
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